We're Moving!

After 41 wonderful years in Wellesley,
we’re heading 8 minutes away, to Needham.

Business as usual, just a new location!

We’'ll still be serving the same communities,
with no changes to existing orders or deliveries.

We’ll be filling propane tanks
at our new location too!

We hope to continue our relationship with you
from just a few miles away at

51 Fremont St., Needham Heights
(which is on the corner of Wexford and Fremont St.
off of Highland Ave.)

We’re excited about this new chapter for our business,
and look forward to seeing you there!

George, Nanette, Jack & Wyatt LaRochelle
Ed Cady,
Frank Robillard

www.TaylorBentalNeedham.com phone: 781-237-4156 www TaylorRentalWellesley.net




